
NEDDC UK Shared Prosperity Scheme - Open to Applications 

Deadline: 2nd June 2025 
 
The East Midlands Combined County Authority (EMCCA), Lead Authority for UK 

Shared Prosperity Fund during 2025-26, has indicated an allocation of funding to 

North East Derbyshire District Council from April 2025 to March 2026. This will not 

be confirmed until late May/early June 2025, however, in anticipation of this, the 

Council has launched the Inclusive Communities scheme for 2025/26. 

Applications from voluntary and community sector infrastructure support 

organisations, that help deliver key objectives of the scheme, are welcome. These 

are focused on activities that enable economic and social sustainability for 

households and communities across the District. This can be achieved through the 

provision of advice, guidance, training and facilitation on issues such as fuel 

efficiency, household finances, access to entitlements and developing social 

networks. 

An allocation of £115,885 will be available, subject to EMCCA approval, with the 

closing date of Monday 2nd June 2025. 

For further information and to download an application form, please visit: 

https://www.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk/community/uk-shared-prosperity-fund/inclusive-

communities-2  

NED UK Shared Prosperity Team 
North East Derbyshire District Council 
District Council Offices, 2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth, Chesterfield S42 6NG 
01246 231111 
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